
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   September, 2015 
 
ITEM:  Department Report 
 
FROM:  Rick Gruninger 
 
SUBJECT: Operations Department 
 
 
The WPRM/FRRS Operations Department is proud to announce that: 
 
David Elems has been Qualified as a WPRM/FRRS Passenger Engineer.  This is the highest 
qualification in our Engine Service Program. Hyper-Kudos David !  Our Patrons and Crews are well 
served with you behind the throttle. 
 
Loren Ross has been officially appointed as Assistant Yardmaster for the WPRM/FRRS.  Loren 
has all of the skill sets and experience needed to make "The Yard" operate properly, smoothly, & 
efficiently.  Happy to have you on the team, Loren. Welcome. 
 
David Epling has been Qualified as a WPRM/FRRS Passenger Engineer.  David brings years of 
positive WPRM/FRRS experience to the table. We are all in good hands with David at the helm of 
one of our Locomotives. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rick Gruninger 
WPRM/FRRS Superintendent of Operations 
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